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MOST URGENT 
  

PRESS NOTE 
 

Water supply to the following areas/colonies will be available at low pressure from 11.00 A.M. 

to 3:00 P.M. on dated 28/03/2024 to carry out urgent maintenance works at 50 MGD WTP 

Dwarka under Nangloi WTP. 

Water supply shall not be available at low pressure in following areas during the period of 
shut down: -  

Command Tank-1, Command Tank-2, Command Tank-3, Command Tank-4 , Command 

Tank-5, Command Tank-6, IGI Airport, Shahbad UGR, Bharthal Bamnauli, Najafgarh ‘A” UGR 

and adjoining areas. 

 Residents are requested to store sufficient quantity of water. During the shutdown 

period, water tankers will be available at following telephone no. 

 
1. 011-25174140     : Fish Market Booster areas 

2. 9650290874, 9650806927   : Matiala area 

3. 9650288663, 9289891057, 08595303540 : Najafgarh Area 

4. 011-25634274     : Water Emergency CT-2 Madhu Vihar 

5. 011-23538495, 1916    : Central Control Room 

 
Inconvenience caused to the public is regretted. 

*********** 

 

 

 
 

DELHI JAL BOARD, GOVT. OF NCT OF DELHI 
PUBLIC RELATIONS OFFICE (W) 

VARUNALAYA PHASE-II, KAROL BAGH 
NEW DELHI 110005 

e-mail: prodjb115@gmail.com Ph.23516261 (O) 
“STOP CORONA; Wear Mask, Follow Physical Distancing, Maintain Hand Hygiene” 

 
 


